
“In line with industry standards, we have moved to a 12-month 
embargo period for articles that are not published Open Access (OA). 
In addition to this, non-OA content will go back behind a payment 
barrier 20 years after publication. These changes ensure a better value 
for our library customers who continue to support our transformative 
journals. At the same time, we are making it cheaper for readers to 
purchase individual articles that are not published OA. Balancing the 
needs of our different audiences, including readers, authors and 
librarians, we have made these changes to secure fair and affordable 
access to our published research in the future.” 
 


